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As my time in Washington, DC, and with the United FarmWorkers Association
comes to a close, I was humbled and immensely grateful for this transformative
experience. During my last week of the HEP/CAMP DC internship, I did not have
many assignments. I have free time to reflect on my experience as a first-generation
Latino to continue their post-secondary education and have obtained a prestigious
internship this summer. I had trouble finding words to describe how positive this
internship was for me. The knowledge I gained and the friendships I made will stay
with me for a lifetime. I am filled with a renewed sense of purpose and determination
to continue supporting my community


